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     The Commission is concerned about the rain runoff from this proposed outbuilding. 

In consultation with Kloter Farms, manufacturer of the building, it was stated by Kloter Farms that the 
crushed stone base is comprised of ¾ inch stone, which happens to be one of the preferred stone bases 
for good drainage.  Each ¾ inch stone is about the size of an acorn.  The stone base will be at least 6 
inches in depth.  Kloter Farms stated that this stone base is designed for drainage. 

 

Our proposal for drainage is to run gutters on the North and South side of the building from East to 
West, and run the down spouts with Stealthflow spouts to disperse the rain water across the West side 
of the building, using the stone base of the platform for the drainage.   

This eliminates all excavation that other drainage proposals would require. 

We believe that this will give us the necessary drainage. 

A photo of the Stealthflow down spout is attached. 
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